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Secretary Gray Celebrates House Passage of Third Key Priority 
of Election Integrity Agenda with Bills to Strengthen Wyoming’s 

Voter ID Law 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – On February 3rd, the Wyoming House of Representatives passed House 
Bill 206, which requires photo ID on all forms of identification used for voter ID. The House also passed 
House Bill 160, which removed student IDs from the list of acceptable forms of identification to vote. 
Secretary of State Chuck Gray testified in favor of both bills. Strengthening Wyoming’s Voter ID statute 
was a priority of Secretary Gray’s election integrity reform agenda announced earlier this year. House 
Bill 206 passed the House on Third reading 49-8, and House Bill 160 passed the House on Third reading 
53-8.   

“I applaud the House’s passage of House Bill 206 and House Bill 160, strengthening Wyoming’s 
voter ID law, the third key priority of our election integrity agenda,” Secretary Gray said in a statement. 
“I am extremely supportive of the work that is being done to strengthen Wyoming’s Voter ID statute, and 
continue to enhance election integrity. Requiring true photo ID for Voter ID so that we have true voter 
ID in Wyoming is a key priority of our election integrity reform agenda, and the passage of these bills 
advances this key policy priority.” 
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